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 Michele Hockley COMMNT2015/3895/P 26/07/2015  12:23:16 In principal I am not, opposed but certain criteria would have to be met.  I will be the most affected as 

the proposed dwelling will back directly on to my garden, I would like to know the following:  how 

high will the building be, will it appear over my fence, if so I would not be happy to look at a 

permanent structure.  Is it purely for someone to work during the day, if that is the case, that is 

acceptable but if someone would be sleeping in proposed building I would object.  The  garden at 32 

Priory Rd is quite small and this building would probably take up the majority of the space!  would you 

be kind enough to answer my questions.
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